
R&D Snapshot
Doug Ross Overseas Travel and Study Award 

Investigator: Dr Edwina Leslie

Purpose:
•	 This award enables a young veterinarian to travel overseas to attend 

an international porcine conference and enhance their personal and 
professional development. 

Take home messages:
•	 The award recognises the contribution of the late Doug Ross  

(1947–2000), a veterinarian who was passionately involved in the pig 
industry and mentored many people

•	 As the recipient of this award, Dr Edwina Leslie from the University 
of Sydney will attend the European Symposium on Porcine Health 
Management to be held in Nantes, France in April 2015

•	 Winning this award provides Edwina with the opportunity to 
continue her education and build contacts in the international pig 
veterinary community. 

Additional information: 
•	 Applications for the 2016 Doug Ross Overseas Travel and Study 

Award will be advertised in October 2015
•	 Contact Ashley Norval at ashley.norval@australianpork.com.au or 

02 6270 8823.


